

October 2, 2022 | Volume 4, Issue 10 | 500 Pitman Road, Sewell, NJ 08080

Our Vision

To be a place where God's love is experienced, known, and shared by all.

Our Mission

Meet others where they are and together be transformed into the image of Christ.

Pitman Road POST

Make a difference

Move into family

Meet Jesus













SECOND SUNDAY SOCIAL (FUN, FOOD, AND FELLOWSHIP!)

Sunday, October 9th at 11:45 AM in the FLC

This month, the potluck theme is: Mexican Food. Drinks and dessert will be provided.

Our meals will now be starting at 11:45am instead of directly after worship service. This gives everyone enough time after service to prepare the food that they brought to be served. We ask that everyone heats and cuts their own dishes, and that they put it out on the table ready to serve after service. We also ask that you bring home any dirty dishes that are yours.

For those who are waiting around after service before the meal begins, we would greatly appreciate if you look around your area in the auditorium and dispose of any trash that may be on the chairs or floor.

Please bring all food FULLY prepared; heated, cut, and ready to serve! We now have a food warmer hot box for food that needs to stay warm. Feel free to put your food inside of the hot box when you get to church so that it can stay warm during service.

If you would like to bring any games to play, please feel free to do so. We hope to see you all there!



Saturday, Oct. 15th, 1PM at the Collingswood COC (300 White Horse Pike, Collingswood, NJ 08107)

Collingswood, Camden, and Pitman Road Churches of Christ cordially invite you to attend a Ladies Hymn Sing! Refreshments will be served, and our church has been asked to help provide desserts.

There are two sign up sheets in the foyer, if you are planning to attend. On the first sheet, please write your name and mark if you are in need of transportation. On the second sheet, please write your name and the dessert that you plan to bring. We hope that you can join us!

FAREWELL PRAYER AND CAKE FOR DAVE AND ANNETTE PERINE



Last Sunday, September 25th, was the last day that **Dave and Annette Perine** officially worshiped with us. Their leadership, mentorship, love, and friendship has been a blessing to our Pitman Road family for years. They will truly be missed, but we are so happy for them as they settle in Texas near their children and their families. We love you dearly!





Saturday, October 29 from 5:30 - 8:00 PM Here at Pitman Road

Join us for Trunk or Treat, a hayride, and a mega bounce house with a slide! FREE, safe, traffic-free fun for children ages 2-12. Rain or shine!

If you plan to decorate your vehicle and give out candy, please let Joey know or call the church office ASAP so that we can get an idea of how many people are participating. Thank you!

We will be giving out prizes to those who decorate a vehicle. The categories are Funniest Costume, Most Creative Vehicle, and Best Theme. Come out and show us the best you've got!



JUNIOR/SENIOR HIGH RETREAT

Friday, October 28 - Saturday, October 29

This overnight retreat offers lots of fun and will give Jr. and Sr. age youth an opportunity to grow in their faith, build community, and strengthen friendships.

MANATAWNY 5K AND FUN RUN

Saturday, October 29 (9 AM)

Participate in the annual 5K run/walk to raise funds for camp. Or, in the free 1-mile fun run! Can't make it to camp? Run a virtual race!

AREA WIDE WORSHIP/POTLUCK

Saturday, November 6

Do you ever feel like your church is the only one around? Us, too! God's people are everywhere, so let's come together for a collective time of worship and encouragement, and as a reminder that we are on a mission together!

Visit **manatawny.org** to register and for more information/details on each of these events.



FAMILY PROMISE

Sunday, October 16 through Saturday, October 22

The Clarksboro House is under renovation, so volunteers are no longer needed for that house.

All volunteers who signed up for the Swedesboro House are still needed. Thank you to all who signed up to help with this month's Host Week!







PACK THE PULPIT

Same as last year, we plan to collect and distribute 50 Thanksgiving baskets to those in need.

PACK A BAG

The "official" shopping list and grocery bag will be put out in the foyer on <u>Sunday</u>, <u>October 30</u>.

Packed bags will be due by Sunday, November 13, which will be "Pack the Pulpit Sunday". You do not need to wait until Pack the Pulpit Sunday to bring in completed bags. Packed bags can be dropped off to the building during office hours any time before the deadline.

BRING IN A TURKEY AND/OR PIE

Due to funds given to the pantry this year, we will be purchasing 25 turkeys and 25 pies. This means that we are only asking our members for 25 turkeys and 25 fresh pies. (Please, no frozen pies!) If you would like to donate a turkey and/or a pie, please see or contact Dottie by Wednesday, November 9. Turkeys and pies need to be brought in on November 20, the Sunday before Thanksgiving.

If you are aware of a family in need of a basket, contact the church office as soon as possible.

THANKS Giving*

THANKSGIVING CARDS

Thanksgiving cards for our members who have moved, missionaries, military, those needing encouragement, and continuing

financial supporters will be available in the lobby for us to sign **starting Sunday**, **October 30 through Sunday**, **November 13**. If you have someone who is not on the list who you would like to receive a Thanksgiving card, please let Dottie know. (Please make sure to provide a name and address.)



OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

We are filling shoeboxes again this year for Operation Christmas Child. **All packed boxes will be**

due by Sunday, November 13. Boxes and additional information will be available in the foyer in the next few weeks. In the meantime, visit https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/pack-a-shoe-box/. You can also bless children around the world without leaving home, by building a shoebox online.



(Our Vision) To be a place where God's love is experienced, known, and shared by all, by (Our Mission) meeting others where they are and together being transformed into the image of Christ.

CONNECT WITH US



www.pitmanroadcoc.com



@pitmanroadchurch



856,589,1500



www.facebook.com/pitmanroadchurchofchrist

Minister

Joey Peacher, Preaching Minister jpeacher@cochrist.org

Office Staff

Dottie Grillodgrillo@cochrist.org

Katelyn Ikeorha.....kikeorha@cochrist.org

WAYS TO GIVE







Via the easyTithe mobile app.



On our website at pitmanroadcoc.com



Text to Give Text amount to 856.209.6212

Elders

Mike Broyles	mbroyles777@gmail.com
	dcooper@cochrist.org
	bcholden94@hotmail.com
Garth Hutchinson	609-414-2606
	grth.hutchinson@gmail.com
Andy Mychajlowycz	andymych@hotmail.com
John Peoples	609-617-7451
Dave Perine	davidt.perine@comcast.net